Information for Candidates — 13 September August 2019

The following information was provided to candidates or affiliated parties by the Christchurch City
Council. In fairness to all candidates this has been published online:

1. The following information was provided to a Candidate on the Christchurch Multi Use
Arena

The Pre-feasibility report is already publically available via the following link:

https://ccc.govt.nz/assets/Documents/The-Council/News/MUA-PRE-FEASIBILITY-REPORT- |
FINAL.pdf

The Stadium Proposal was on the public agenda on 13th September - as a supplementary report
(Appendix to Council Priorities for Capital Acceleration Fund):

https://christchurch.infocouncil.biz/Open/2018/09/CNCL_20180913 AGN 2360 AT SUP_WEB.ht |

"

‘ 2. The following information was provided to a Candidate regarding Horseshoe Lake

Q. Current budget for the Horseshoe Lake work currently being carried out in the carpark area.

A. The current work to remove the earthquake damaged footbridge and car park and to rebuild
new car parking, walking track and landscaping is $446,528

Q. Does the Horseshoe Lake work above include the re-instatement of the walkway from the
carpark to the New Brighton road walkway.

A. The existing walking track around Lake Terrace Road is still open and usable.

‘ 1. The following information was provided to a Candidate with Various Financial Questions

Questions

1. How much money since 1998 to date has gone from Orion New Zealand Limited to support
the Canterbury Employers' Chamber of Commerce for each year in total?

2. How much money did the Council give towards Rt Hon Helen Clark talk in the Town Hall this
month? Please show the requests and way in writing the funding was sought and approved

3. Total and future cost of Christchurch town Hall from the closure due to earthquake they plan
to be spent to finish it in total up 2022

Response

1. This request cannot be answered by the Council and would need to be addressed by
Orion.

2. The client paid full cost and no costs were waived by VBase or Council.

3. The Town Hall has been completed. The following report to the Finance and Performance
Committee of the Whole on 5 September 2019 explained the costs:

https://christchurch.infocouncil.biz/Open/2019/09/FPCO_20190905_AGN_3478 AT _WEB. |

htm
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